
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 5/5-5/9 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/watch documentary 
on Edgar Allen Poe and 
answer provided 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Do the section 
over the stock market and 
and answer section 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Read “The Tell-Tale 
Heart”  and answer 
provided questions/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK:  
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Read “The Tell-Tale 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
Heart”  and answer 
provided questions/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

events/Ch. 11-lesson 3 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Begin project about 
informational text related 
to “Tell-Tale Heart” that 
discusses being not guilty 
by reasons of 
insanity/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Begin project about 
informational text related 
to “Tell-Tale Heart” that 
discusses being not guilty 
by reasons of 
insanity/exit ticket 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/ch. 11 test/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK:  
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 


